
From: Katherine Whittamore <Katherine.Whittamore2@nottingham.ac.uk>
Sent: 20 January 2014 16:04
To: 'dawn.hazle@nottingham.ac.uk'
Subject: FW: 09/H0403/71 PODCAST MA/05/13

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Hayley.Foster@nottingham.ac.uk [mailto:Hayley.Foster@nottingham.ac.uk] On Behalf Of Hayley
Foster
Sent: 18 December 2013 16:20
To: NRESCommittee.eastmidlands-nottingham1@nhs.net; nuhnt.trentclrn@nhs.net
Cc: Philip Bath; Sally Utton; Katherine Whittamore; PODCAST
Subject: 09/H0403/71 PODCAST MA/05/13

Dear NRES Committee East Midlands and Trent CLRN

I am contacting you on behalf of Professor Philip Bath, the Chief Investigator for the above referenced study,
entitled :

Prevention of Decline in Cognition After Stroke Trial (PODCAST): A factorial randomised trial of Intensive
versus guideline lowering of blood pressure and lipids.

The current trial end date is 31st August 2014, however, we would like to extend this until the 31st October
2014, to allow for a further 2 months of follow up.

I have just discussed this amendment with one of the REC Managers, who checked the system to see when
our next annual report was due, so as to include this update within that report, however, the next one is not
due until August 2014.

We would therefore like to submit this as a minor amendment.

Please let us know if you require any further information.

Kind Regards

Hayley Foster
Assistant Clinical Trial Manager
University of Nottingham
Stroke, Division of Clinical Neuroscience
Clinical Sciences Building
Nottingham City Hospital
Hucknall Road
Nottingham
NG5 1PB

Tel No : 0115 8231707



Fax No : 0115 8231771


